Progress Report
Week of February 6, 2005

Current Focus:

· R2 Presentation Layer
· R2 Entity Layer
· R2 Business Logic
· Mid-Project Presentation
Summary:

This week the team has been primarily focusing on a design for the system. The presentation layer has been divided between Jean-Paul, Nick M. and Greg. Some of this part was started with the prototypes however, there is still much that must be done. Nick S. is handling the business logic end. This tier will be what the website talks to and the Web Services tier talks to as well. Much thought is being made to make this layer as modular as possible. Shaun is currently focusing on implementing the entity layer. This will provide our system with a component that stores and retrieves information. Our group also is continuing work on the presentation. This will be finished within the week.
